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March 5, 2021

To Whom it May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Verso Ministries as a faith-filled, Christ-centered
Catholic pilgrimage company. Their mission is to help people grow closer to God, and that
shows in every aspect of the Verso pilgrimage experience.

The Diocese of Fort Wayne-South Bend partnered with Verso to plan a custom
pilgrimage that explored the roots and history of our diocese. Their team stepped in to handle
every detail from beginning to end. Guides and representatives at the various sites were very
knowledgeable, transportation was seamless, hotels were excellent and centrally located, and
meals were delicious. The itinerary was comprehensive, but done so at a pace that felt
comfortable for everyone on the trip. Overall, Verso’s planning and flawless execution of our
trip allowed pilgrims to fully immerse themselves in the journey.

Verso does not just excel in logistics and planning. Their business truly is a ministry.
Prior to departure, they provided us with emails and materials that would help prepare our hearts,
minds, and souls. During our travels, we prayed together, enjoyed daily Mass, and had time for
quiet contemplation. After returning home, they sent additional emails which prompted us to
reflect on and cherish the memories that were made.

I speak from experience when I say that Verso is a company you can trust and will enjoy
working with. Their team is friendly, caring, and focused on personalized service. If you want to
organize or go on a pilgrimage, travel with Verso Ministries. You’ll be in good hands.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

¥ Kews O Qllendes

Most Reverend Kevin C. Rhoades
Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend
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